Lombardo, Vince

From: Pauletta Burchett <Pauletta. Burchett@stelizabeth.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 1:02 PM

To: Lombardo, Vince

Cc: Jon Kemper

Subject: RE: new PO received and sent...

Vince

Thanks for the update. | am assuming that we will need ( according to the quote) Nuance to install and assist with the
testing of this integration / software. Will project management be involved?

Just need to try to prepare for this and do you have an expected date / time frame when all of this will begin. Are we
looking at Jan 2012 or sooner?

Thanks

Pauletta Burchett

Operations Manager for Transcription

St. Elizabeth Healthcare, KY

Phone: 859-655-3306

Fax: 859-655-1862

email: Pauletta.Burchett@stelizabeth.com

From: Lombardo, Vince [mailto:Vincent.Lombardo@nuance.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 1:00 PM

To: Pauletta Burchett

Subject: new PO received and sent...

Hi, Pauletta. Just an fyi, | received the revised PO and signed order. It has been sent to Order Dept and you should
receive your products shortly.

Thank you for your continued support of Nuance products.

By the way, | just got back from our Sales Kickoff and there’s some really cool stuff happening this year with Nuance and
you will be impressed and happy, hopefully. Stay tuned!

Vincent J. Lombardo, Jr.
Regional Account Manager - HIM
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